

13 June 2022

Dear Resident,

Sunnica Energy Farm: consultation on proposed changes to a Development Consent Order (DCO) application

We recently launched a non-statutory consultation on our proposals to make a number of changes to the Development Consent Order (DCO) application for Sunnica Energy Farm.

These changes are to facilitate an alternative grid connection option for the scheme. This option has been identified as a result of a representation made by National Grid Electricity Transmission (NGET) that states that one of the original two options that we included in our DCO application is 'not technically feasible'. Sunnica was not made aware of this until post acceptance of our application.

We have published a consultation booklet that explains our proposed changes and how you can respond to the consultation. The booklet is available in hard copy on request or online at our website: www.sunnica.co.uk

We are consulting on the proposed changes only until 6 July 2022.

We are writing to let you know about two public exhibition events that we are holding as part of this consultation. These are at the following dates at times:

- Wednesday 22 June, 3:30pm to 7:30pm
 Mandeville Hall, Reach Road, Burwell CB25 OAR
- Thursday 23 June, 2:30pm to 6:30pm
 Chippenham Village Hall, Scotland End, Chippenham CB7 5PR

Details of the proposed changes will be presented at each exhibition and members of the project team will be available to answer questions relating to the proposed changes application.

Following the consultation, we will consider the feedback received and submit a request to make changes to our application to the Secretary of State's appointed Examining Authority so that it can decide whether to accept the request.

For further information, please contact us directly on 0808 168 7925 or info@sunnica.co.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Luke Murray Sunnica Ltd

0808 168 7925 info@sunnica.co.uk www.sunnica.co.uk